
 

 

New Home Reading Scheme 

 

Online E Library Phonics Books 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Your child can read additional phonics books on our online e library. 
This library can be accessed via the Oxford Owl website 
www.oxfordowl.co.uk and the children have received their login 
details. If you have misplaced or forgotten your child’s login details, 
please let the class teacher know and we will send out new login 
details to you. 

 

The phonics books that are available to your child will belong to the 
previous level that they were on as it is important that children read 
books that they can fully decode independently. Their book bag book 
will continue to be matched to their current phonics group. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Taylor 

KS1, English and Early Reading Lead 

 

http://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/

